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Ministry of External Affairs
New Delhi

No. VI1/403/01/2022 29 November, 2022

The Ministry of External Affairs presents its compliments to the Embassy of
the Syrian Arab Republic in India and has the honor to state that Ms. Kavya
Tangirala (O 1656874) and Mr. Vivek Kumar (O 1656875) officers of the
Government of India would be proceeding to Syria on UN mission for two year.

It is requested that entry visa (multiple entries) for Syria may kindly be
affixed on their passport (s) on presentation.

The Ministry of External Affairs avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the Embassy of the Syrian Arab Republic the assurances of its highest
consideration.
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